
 
 
 

Library Policy-Tutoring 
 

 
 
At a meeting held on February 28, 2001, the Library Board of Trustees evaluated 
whether the use of the Library as a site to conduct tutoring is consistant with 
Library policy. 
 
The Board determined that the use of the Library premises for tutoring that is 
not conducted by Library personnel is inconsistent with Library policy.  
Therefore, as of April 15th, 2001, you may no longer conduct tutorials on Library 
premises. 
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